
Honors Day Assembly, May 12, 2022 
 

Dear Seniors: 

 

It is time to think about the Honors Day Assembly that will be held on Thursday,  

May 12, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. until 11:30 a.m.  It is important to remember that this is a 

required attendance assembly for seniors.  Because of the respect and dignity necessary 

for this assembly, the following is the dress code that is required for the Honors Day 

Assembly: 

 

• All seniors need to be at the Wood Gym at 8:00 a.m. so that you can 

practice marching into the auditorium and standing in the correct 

location on stage before the assembly begins.  

• All seniors need to wear their caps and gowns (including the Honors 

Court) in order to participate in this assembly. 

• All men should wear a dress shirt, tie, and dress pants.  A white dress 

shirt looks best under a green graduation gown. 

• All women should wear light colored dresses or skirts so that colors do 

not show through the white gowns.  No dark colored clothing is 

permitted to be worn under the white gowns.   

• Women should wear white shoes and men should wear black or dark 

shoes.  It is disrespectful to wear tennis shoes with a graduation gown. 

• No flip-flops or casual sandals should be worn as shoes with your cap 

and gown.   

• No gum chewing should occur when walking in or out of the 

auditorium. 

• Cell phones or any other electronic device should be turned off during 

the Processional and during the Honors Day Assembly 

 

Remember that many members of the community are present at the Honors Day 

Assembly. These people are happy to hear about your scholarships and your 

awards.  They are watching you as you walk in, while you are sitting in the 

ceremony, and when you walk out.  The Honors Court (who were notified in a 

separate invitation) will sit on stage while the rest of the seniors will sit in the center 

section of the auditorium.  Those seniors who come without their caps and gowns 

may sit in the back of the auditorium.   

 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Hyland in her office.  Parents and 

relatives who wish to attend should note that the Senior Honors Assembly shall 

begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. in the auditorium. 

 

 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Hyland, Coordinator  Mr. Jeffrey M. Legan, Principal  


